From: Hannah Payne

Sent: 15 November 2021 15:26

To: Local Plan

Subject: UPSVLP representation by Police & Crime Commissioner for Cheshire

~[OFFICIAL]~
Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached correspondence from John Dwyer Police & Crime Commissioner for Cheshire in response to the
UPSVLP consultation.

We would be grateful if these comments could be taken into consideration prior to the Plan’s submission to the
Secretary of State.

Please confirm receipt of this correspondence by way of a return email.
Kind regards,

Hannah

Hannah Payne — Principal Planner MRTPI | Estates & Facilities Management
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This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. Please notify the sender if received in error.
Internet email is not to be treated as a secure means of communication. The Constabulary monitors all
Internet and email activity and requires it is used for official communications only. Thank you for your co-
operation.





